
SENIOR PORTRAITS 
Class of 2026 

 

Information for scheduling Senior Portraits was sent home either to the email 
address listed in OnCourse or the home address for all current students in the 

Class of 2026. 
 

Portraits are scheduled for  
June 23rd, 2025  
June 24th, 2025  
June 25th, 2025 

from 9am to 2 pm at the High School 
 

Steps to Schedule SUMMER appointments… 
1.​ Go to www.lorsstudio.com 
2.​ In the upper left hand corner of the page, you will see “SENIORS” and a 

dropdown menu 
3.​ Go to “SCHEDULE APPOINTMENT” 
4.​ You will be prompted to enter a user name and password…the USER 

NAME is the student’s LAST NAME (as it is in OnCourse, punctuation 
included) and the password is the student’s ID number 

5.​ Once you log in, you will be asked if the email address is correct and if you 
want to add other emails to the account. 

6.​ Click “SUBMIT” and it will take you to the schedule…GREEN blocks are 
open times, while the BLUE blocks are already taken appointments 

 
If you schedule an appointment, please be ON TIME as the photographers keep 
to a tight schedule! 
 
If you cannot attend either of these dates, you have 2 options… 

1.​ Call Lors Studio (908-964-3040) and ask to schedule an appointment at 
the Satellite Studio. This is usually located in a local hotel on Route 73 in 
Mt. Laurel, NJ. There are various dates all throughout the summer and in 
the fall until the beginning of November. 

2.​ Attend the make up portraits dates in October 2025. Scheduling 
information for this date will be provided closer to those dates in the fall. 

 
ALL portraits need to be taken by NO LATER than DECEMBER 1st, 2025 to be 
included in the yearbook! 

http://www.lorsstudio.com

